Melendez, Yadira

From: License

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 11:28 AM

To: Melendez, Yadira

Subject: FW: Objection to Amani Place liquor license LLC @ 401 N 35 Street
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Could you please add to file and provide them neighbor notice with the link in it? I would send but don’t have the GoTo
link to add.

Thank you!

Marissa Milano

She/her/hers

License Coordinator

City Clerk-License Division
200 E Wells St #105

i kee.gov/license

Take Our Survey!

From:

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 10:00 PM

To: License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Objection to Amani Place liquor license LLC @ 401 N 35 Street

To Whom It May Concern,
I'm, 1. We live closest to Amani Place.
| speak for the household which includes 2 minor children a fot of the time. We're not tickled about this place on the
corner. I'd say it's shady; the crowd it attracts at teast would suggest so. | thought it was an "undercover” strip joint.
Sometimes the crowd gets a bit rowdy squealing tires in the Credit Union parking lot and noisy. There have been fights;
then there are times ya gotta send the kids in the house because they gather out on the St Paul sidewalk and gal's will be
dropping like it's hot type thing.
Anywho. More craziness isn't what this city needs or this area.
This household votes no thank you.
Sincerely,
The household of




